
EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 12, 2024, SILBAR SECURITY WILL BE 
RESPONDING TO SERVICE CALLS FOR WELLSMITH & PENSTOCK 
QUARTER APARTMENTS. THE SECURITY OFFICERS WILL BE 
HIGHLY VISIBLE IN FULL UNIFORM AND WITH WELL MARKED 

PATROL VEHICLES, THE SECURITY OFFICERS WILL PROVIDE 
HIGH VISIBILITY DETERRENT TOWARDS UNWANTED BEHAVIOR 
AND CRIME. SECURITY WILL BE AVAILABLE NIGHTLY BETWEEN 
6PM-3AM. 

SECURITY DISPATCH: 804-877-5565 


